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Dear Members 
 
I cannot believe that it is only three weeks until Christmas and      
hopefully this year we shall all have a very happy time with families 
and friends. 
 
The Committee wish you all a very Happy Christmas and  a peaceful 
New Year.  
 
Last month's meeting was a talk by Janice Lawrence entitled ‘Ancient 
Peruvian Textiles up to the time of the Incas.’   Some of you will have 
seen Janice’s work  at her Exhibition held at Denbies.    Unfortunately 
I was unable to be at this meeting but understand it was very            
interesting and many  thanks to Janice for stepping in at the last    
minute as Penny Armitage was unwell.  We all wish Penny a speedy               
recovery and very much hope that she will come and talk to us next 
year. 
 
Tonight’s Meeting is our Christmas Party.   There is sewing, quizzes 
and Raffles.  I would like to thank Pippa for putting together such 
beautiful packs for us to sew.  Thank you also to all the Committee for 
making this a really jolly evening and I hope you all enjoy it. 
 
Sandy 
 

Examples of Janice Lawrence’s 
work 



TEA AND COFFEE ROTA 2021/2022 
 

 
Thank you everyone who has volunteered for the this Rota:  We have 
now filled the gaps! 
 
6 January 2022  Sue Pindar 
    Caroline Van Den Berg 
 
3 February 2022  Gill Beckett 
    Pam Rose   
 
3 March 2022  Wendy Taylerson 
    Eleanor Cullingham 
 
7 April 2022   Jackie Reynolds 
    Penny Le Brocq 

FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

26 January 2022   Spring Quilt Festival Ardingly 
     (26-28 January 2022) 
     South of England Showground 
 
28 April 2022     National Quilt Championships, Sandown 
     28-30 April 2022 
     Sandown Park Racecourse 
 
 
12 May 2022    Quilts UK Malvern 2022 
     12-15 May 2022 
     Three Counties Showground  

Wishing you all a very happy 
Christmas and a peaceful New Year 

 


